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June 26, 2018 
 
 
 
To:  City Council 
 
From:  City Clerk 
 
Re:  Withdrawals of Candidacy for Appointment as Ward 41 Councillor 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
The following candidates have withdrawn their applications for appointment to City Council 
for Ward 41, Scarborough Rouge River: 
 

 Heather Dunbar 

 Alan Ferrante 

 Marie Fontin 

 Peter Harvey 

 Anowarul Islam 
 
If I receive any additional withdrawals before the meeting starts, I will advise City Council at 
the start of the meeting. 
 


